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PRESS RELEASE
In view of the natural disaster in Tamil Nadu, all Indian nationals in Kuwait, who wish to provide assistance for the flood victims in Tamil Nadu, are requested to send their contributions directly to the Prime Minister’s National Relief Fund (PMNRF). More details about PMNRF are available at https://pmnrf.gov.in/ 
2.	The Embassy will also accept all contributions towards PMNRF in cash or by cheque  addressed to  “Embassy of India, Kuwait”.
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